
From: Aaron Mostofi
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: RE: VA-16-00001
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 1:07:02 PM

Again, thanks for your continued help on this, Dusty.  It’s been awesome working with you so far.
 
--Aaron
 

From: Dusty Pilkington [mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 1:06 PM
To: Aaron Mostofi <Aaron.Mostofi@microsoft.com>
Subject: RE: VA-16-00001
 
 
Apologies, I assumed that was in our previous email. I am writing this one up with a 2 foot increase
to the setback.  And that is solely on the western edge toward the lake.
 
 
Thanks,
 
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Aaron Mostofi [mailto:Aaron.Mostofi@microsoft.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 12:31 PM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: RE: VA-16-00001
 
Awesome.  What is “small”?  1 foot?  2 feet?
 
--Aaron
 

From: Dusty Pilkington [mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 11:41 AM
To: Aaron Mostofi <Aaron.Mostofi@microsoft.com>
Subject: FW: VA-16-00001
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Mr. Mostofi,
 
Below is an email from the Department of Ecology. The small increase in the setback addresses their
concerns. I will be writing this one up for the Planning Official to look over and sign today. I will be
sure to let you know as soon as that is done.
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Reed, Catherine D. (ECY) [mailto:CRAJ461@ECY.WA.GOV] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 11:23 AM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Cc: ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR
Subject: VA-16-00001
 
Thank you for doing further checks via your GIS information regarding the above-referenced
project.  If there is any doubt whether required setbacks are met, please don’t hesitate to call on us
for a field visit/verification.  We made our comments to make sure that the issue was being
addressed.  We are satisfied that both you and the applicant understand our concerns and will take
some steps if needed to make sure proper setbacks are in place.  J
 
Catherine Reed, PWS
Washington State Dept. of Ecology
1250 West Alder Street
Union Gap, WA  98903
(509) 575-2616
craj461@ecy.wa.gov
 
Please note our new address.
 
 

Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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